

admin@footballbrisbane.com.au www.footballbrisbane.com.au

ABN: 68 623 423 861

MEMO

BRISBANE

No.: 32-20

Date: 13 March 2020

Subject: Postponement of all Football Brisbane Matches Weekend of March 13-15

To: All Clubs

Dear Clubs,

All Football Brisbane fixtures for the weekend of March 13 to March 15 inclusive have been postponed.

The decision has been made as a precautionary measure based on several concerns, enquiries and potential outbreaks received from multiple clubs in addition to numerous field closures from the recent weather.

Football Brisbane suggests that clubs be vigilant with regards to hygiene for training next week and further advice will be provided regarding the fixtures for next weekend as soon as possible.

All regular seasonal fixtures that have been postponed will be rescheduled as determined by Football Brisbane with further information provided at a later date.

A page has been setup on the Football Brisbane website (<u>HERE</u>) which will be regularly updated with advice and information as it becomes available.

Please stay up to date with information regarding COVID-19 via these pages also-

- Queensland Health Resources
- Australian Government Department of Health Resources
- Australian Institute of Sport (AIS) resources

Regards

Dan Birrell

Competitions Manager







































